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                                6th April 2022 

 
 

 
10 Downing Street 
London 

SW1A 2AA 
 
 

Dear Prime Minister, 
 

 
I know you have been busy completing Brexit, starting the recovery post-pandemic and 
the ongoing war. Question time must have been difficult. However, the plight of these 

children is much worse. You referred me back to the education department. The child is 
now 25 years old. He won a tribunal for negligence against education, social services, 
and the council. No internal investigation took place and his placement failed through 

under finance and wrong diagnosis, as stated in my previous letters.  
 

Hence this letter to say I am still waiting for the correct response. Please read all my 
previous letters to get a better understanding.  

 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Howard Lamb 

DC    
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